
TREVOR LEDBETTER, DIRECTOR 
Environment & Natural Resources 2 
1064 E. Lowell St., Room N495 
PO Box 210137 
Tucson, AZ 85721-0137 
Phone: (520) 621-1760 
Email: tledbetter@email.arizona.edu 
 

 
 

 
AASHE STARS Letter of Affirmation 
Pre-Submission Review 
March 5, 2020 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
In September 2019, Alex Davis, Program Manager within Arizona State University’s University 
Sustainability Practices department contacted me to discuss the opportunity of improving each of our 
STARS reports by utilizing the STARS Review Template.  
 
After performing a first and second review, I can attest that all identified issues in the report have been 
resolved.  
 
Please feel free to contact me at tledbetter@email.arizona.edu or at 520.621.1760 if you have any 
questions or concerns.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Trevor Ledbetter 
Director | Office of Sustainability  
M: 316-655-3522 | O: 520-621-1760 
ENR2 Building, Rm N495A  
tledbetter@email.arizona.edu 
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